
 

 Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 

18th September 2015 

Dates For Your Diary 

Tuesday 22nd September Class 3 Low Barnes Trip 

Friday 25th September  Macmillan Coffee Morning 9.00 a.m. 

Friday 25th September  Year 6 Bikeability 

Wednesday 7th October  Class 2 Museum of Archaeology Visit 

Friday 23rd October  Break up for Half Term 

Monday 2nd November  Back to School   

Monday 9th November  Class 3 to Durham - Greeks Workshop 

 

Class 3 Trip 

On Tuesday 22nd September, Class 3 will 

be visiting Hedley Hope Fell and Low 

Barnes as part of their Science topic on 

Habitats. They will need to wear suitable 

outdoor clothing, not school uniform, as 

well as a waterproof coat and               

wellingtons. We will leave school just 

after 9.00 a.m. and will be back in time 

for children to be picked up at the usual 

time. Your child will need to bring a 

packed lunch if they have not ordered 

one from school. Please do not send a 

packed lunch from home if you have     

ordered one from school as you will still 

be charged £1.95.  

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

We would like to invite you all to our 

Macmillan Coffee Morning on Friday 

25th September at 9.00 a.m. There 

will be cakes, coffee, tea and juice to 

enjoy. Please try to come along and 

support this very worth while cause. 

If you can not make it you can still 

give money to your children and 

they can join in with the fun. As    

always, donations of cakes would be 

greatly appreciated.  Thank you.  

http://coffee.macmillan.org.uk/


 

School Information 

Telephone No:   01388 832411 
Fax No:   01388 835593 
Email Address:  ramshaw@durhamlearning.net 
Website:   www.ramshaw.durham.sch.uk 
 

Pupils Of The Week 

Class 1 Harry Anderson 

Class 2 Luke Anderson 

Class 3 Amelia Appleby 

Well done to you all! 

School Uniform 

We have a few girls coming to school in        

leggings, which are not part of our school    

uniform, trousers or skirts please. Leggings are 

also not part of our P.E kit and should not be 

worn instead of tracksuit bottoms.  

Top Table 

The following children have       

behaved so well at lunch times 

this week that they got to sit on 

our top table. Harry Jameson,   

Jesse Hammond, Rubie Whitaker, 

Billy Cunningham, Lewis Smith 

and Kai Deprez-Wray all enjoyed 

their meal with table cloth,      

napkins, table decoration and 

juice.    

Project Paddington 

Reverend Claire Gibbs has told us about a wonderful project called Project             

Paddington. www.projectpaddington.com  Children choose a nice clean teddy, 

name it, ask their friends and family to sponsor it, collect the money, attach a label 

around the bear's neck with a kind message to a refugee child and bring money and 

bear to school. If you would just like to donate teddy bear that would be great too.  

Claire will then come to school and collect the money and bears and send them to 

Project Paddington to distribute to children in refugee camps across Europe. 

Bringing Your Child to School 

Parents and carers must not stop on the zig-zag lines outside of school when            

collecting or dropping off children from school.  Please do not use the school gateway 

to turn around as children or staff may be about.  

https://mail.durhamschools.org.uk/owa/d.webb100@durhamlearning.net/redir.aspx?C=b2y1F5RiSk-Eq2LAtEkjl8b4MxjaxNIISHnYEv6g2jrY7pYC0amjWik3S5Ob7352b9uXe5kZhfg.&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.projectpaddington.com

